# ATTENTION - IMPORTANT NOTICE %

Medina Branch Parking Lot Closure

Dear Members,
Please be advised that the parking lot at our Medina Branch will be closed from Tuesday,

May 27 through Saturday, May 31, 2025 for repaving.
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we work to improve

your experience.

¢ Alternative parking is available behind the building.
¢ Members can access the parking lot via the Fenn Road entrance.

¢ Enterthe credit union through Rise Fitness gym doors at the back of the
building (follow the PSE Member signs and see below map for reference).

Thank you for your understanding,
PSE Credit Union, Inc.
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